
 
 

Dear colleagues,                
  
Please note that the ICANN’s Registry SLA monitoring has started monitoring 
from the below IP addresses. 
  
39.108.86.181/32 
2408:4003:101c:3200:bed5:493f:8bf1:d636/128 
2408:400a:bd:f00:ac1c:ef6:d2cd:629d/128 
  
Also, the following IP addresses have been removed and are no longer 
required for the monitoring of your TLD(s). 
  
106.14.153.43/32 
  
The above updates are reflected in the IP addresses of ICANN’s Registry SLA 
monitoring list at theRRI probe node list interface.   
  
For any questions, please contact ICANN Global Support. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Technical Services Team 
Global Domains and Strategy 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers 
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

https://datatracker.ietf.org/doc/html/draft-lozano-icann-registry-interfaces#section-5
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/customer-support-2015-06-22-en

